
 
Hardin Post 113 

1251 Ring Road, P.O. Box 147 
Elizabethtown, Kentucky, 42702 

 
 

Executive Board Meeting June 8, 2022 
 

Commander Brian Knoch:  Opened meeting at 6:00 p.m. with appropriate ceremonies.  Quorum found through 
members present.  
 

• Motion made, seconded, and passed to accept previous month’s minutes available online. 
• ALR and SAL appeared to talk about the kitchen being closed.  The difficulty is in finding a 
cook willing to work for what we are offering.  A motion was made and seconded to raise the pay for a 
cook and to provide a position of cashier/helper for the cook.  After discussion vote was taken and 
motion carried to allow Manager to increase pay for a cook.   

 
 

Committee Reports 
 

Post Management, Treva Schaefer:    No report provided but did cover up-coming events: 
 

• New cards for door available. 
• Car Show event was very successful.  The marketing manager provided a spreadsheet with costs 

analysis for the car show (see attachment) and a Marketing Fund Expense and Income report 
(attachment).   

• July 4 event was also very successful and generated a profit.   
 
Chaplain, James Borg.   Reviewed sick call list. 
 
1st Vice, Robert Schaefer:  Voiced concern over continued participation in Bikes, Bands and BBQ given the 
number of motorcycle accidents this year.  The Legion does not profit from this activity but may incur liability.  
Consensus was that we no longer provide our parking lot for this event.  
 
2nd Vice, Gary Brewer:   

• Continue repairs on legion home. 
• Painting on-going in main legion hall.  

 
Finance Officer, Joe Garrett.  Current balance sheet discussed.  The Legion has turned a profit for the last 5 
months.   
 
Adjutant, Randy Harris.  Early bird sign ups on July 9 with Legion Breakfast.  Will include all the families. 
 
Retirement Services Officer.  Vacant.  
 
Publicity Officer, Samantha Daniels.  Out of town. 
 
Sergeant of Arms, Drew Chitty.  Nothing for the group.  
 
ALR, Erin Fulkerson.  Nothing for group. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



   
 
SAL, JD Roberts.     Not present. 
 
ALA, Linda Brewer- Nothing for group. 
 
 
Unfinished business/Benefit of the Legion. 

• We the People pistol draw on July 9.  
• Pistol Raffles still on-going.  
 

New Business.  
 

Closure of Meeting. 
 
At 7:40, the Commander closed the meeting with the appropriate ceremony.   
 
 
 
 
Robert L. Schaefer, ESQ 
1st Vice Commander  
 
 
 

 

 

 

  

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 

 
 

 
 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 

 
 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 


